
 

B O N N E V I L L E P O W E R A D M I N I S T R A T I O N 

 

Energy Efficiency Incentive Utilization and Savings Update 
 
Bonneville Power Administration (BPA) would like to extend our appreciation to customers for their 
partnership in achieving 40.38 aMW towards a goal of 90 aMW of programmatic energy savings during FY 
24-25 rate period.  
 
As customer utilities enter the final five months of the rate period ending Sept. 30, 2025, many are taking 
stock of their remaining Implementation Budget balances to ensure outstanding projects can be fully funded 
or to avoid stranding funds that are above their allowable carryover amount. Please contact your Energy 
Efficiency Representative if you need additional funds, or if you have excess budget to transfer. As always, 
budget transfers can be made between customers. Additionally, customers now have the option to transfer 
excess budget to BPA for distribution to other customers seeking additional funds. 
 
BPA encourages Implementation Budget transfers as early in the funding cycle as possible and recommends 
that customers report energy efficiency projects into BEETS at a regular cadence, which helps monitor 
progress towards savings and spending goals. 
 
Thanks for your continued diligence and collaboration.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


